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Comments: Please strongly consider resources and historic uses when making management decisions regarding

the Heber horse herd.  Decisions cannot be made based on the emotions of the horse supporters.  The land

users and allotment owners have the grazing rights, and too many of these feral horses cropping the grass too

short are infringing on the rights of these historic users.  This is unethical.  Its hard on the land and the people

earning a living.  Minimizing the hers and managing for a smaller number of horses will mitigate many those

infringement and utilization problems.   


